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The attached Is suggested information which might be sent to students 

whom your records show have indicated an interest in the Professional 

Development Program. 

Dr. Ellis suggests that you might wish to bring this to Senate for 

Information. . 
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Dear Student, 

Certain changes have recently taken place in the administration of the 

Professional Development Program for teachers which I feel should be 

brought to your attention immediately. The present calendar shows that 

minimum admission requirements to the P.D. P. have been raised from 

45 to 60 semester hours. A more recent change has been the reduction 

of Education 401 intakes to two per year effective In 1968. Hence there 

will be no admission to the Professional Development Program in May 1968. 

It is recognized that this combination of changes may cause some of you 

considerable difficulty. For this reason we are prepared to make the 

following administrative adjustments:- 

1) Students with more than 45 but less than 60 semester hours 
will be given sympathetic consideration for entry into the 
Professional Development Program in January 1968. 

2) The deadline for applications to the Professional Development 
Program will be extended to December .1, 1967.


